
Hello preschool families, 

Our garden is growing! We have tiny sprouts 

coming up all around the raised beds.  

Chamomile, peas, swiss chard, kale, cilantro, 

and more! We will be adding to our garden as 

the weather changes, and we will be out there 

several times a week starting October 15th. 

 

After several rain storms early in the week, we 

noticed that we had a lot of water in our rain 

gauge. The visual reminder of just how much 

rain can come down in one hour was fun to see! 

The puddles were fun to look at, too.  

 

When we return from fall break, we will begin 

to explore our garden and outdoor classroom 

area. Students will be able to do nature art, 

water experiments, and weigh and measure 

with our wooden outdoor scale. We will also 

learn about the care and use of our compost 

worms. Students will be able to feed their snack 

and lunch scraps to the worms, and watch over 

the weeks as they turn our trash into much 

needed garden compost.  

If you have a chance, please take a look at our 

garden wishlist. We greatly appreciate your 

generosity towards our Outdoor Environment 

program. 

Amazon Wish List 

Thank you for taking the time to check out our 

weekly newsletter! 

 

-Ms. Hubbard 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3KAVYBJPFZJXL?ref_=wl_share

